
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th April 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Additional Support in Mathematics – 11th April 2014  

Towards the end of March your child took a pre-public exam in both Maths and English. The purpose of 
doing the examination at this late stage was to enable us to target support most effectively in the run up to 
the final GCSE examination. Therefore your child will be required to attend school on the 11th April 2014 to 
receive additional support in Mathematics. The session will run from 9am until 11am and attendance is 
compulsory.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O’Donoghue 
Head of Learning 
 

 


